10/1/2024

Good morning!
Please pause for a moment of silence.
Please stand for the pledge.
e Lunch Menu: Corn dog, SM salad and Hash brown Patties
e This announcement is for any student who has received an Attendance Contract

that hasn’t turned it back in. Please get these signed and place them in the black
mailbox by the cafeteria.

e Students - It is not appropriate to wear pajamas to school. Any student who wears
pajamas to school is in violation of the school dress code.

e Students who have birthdays over Fall Break and expect to take their Driver’s permit
exam need to request their attendance certificate by Wednesday. October 2nd. Those
permits will be handed out on that Friday. You may request your certificate by emailing
Ms McWhorter in the attendance office. There will not be anyone available to validate
certificates during Fall Break. You must meet all the requirements to receive your
certificate. These will only be good for 30 days.

e Please remember that every absence must be excused. Excuse notes for absences
are to be placed in the black mailbox outside the cafeteria. There is a slot in the top of the

box to slide notes into. _Eri r 4th is th lin rn in ex
September. After Friday absences will remain unexcused and could lead to Truancy
Actions, so bring excuses as soon as you return to school to avoid this.

e This announcement is for teachers - We will have 3 insurance reps here at CCRA this
Thursday, October 3 for that 1 day only. All teachers are to go on their planning period. All other
staff just need to see them when they can. The 3 reps will be located in the following places. One
will be in Elam’s room beside Mrs. Ferrell’s office, one rep will be in the newer wellness room
(across from the old wellness room ) and the 3rd rep will be in room 327A around the corner.
Central office said everyone needs to see them. Contact Gale Kemp if you have any questions.

Happy Birthday to Trenton Rollins!
Thought of the day:

“Success is the sum of small efforts, repeated day-in, and day-out.”

Have a Take-charge Tuesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



